
18-0982 PC Report MTM land option purchase 

Granicus Item #18-0982 
Report to the 

Manitowoc Plan Commission 
 
 
Meeting Date:  September 26, 2018 
 
Report Print Date: 9/20/2018 9:09 AM 
 
Request:  PC 32-2018: Manitowoc Tool and Machining (MTM); Request for a Right of First 
Refusal for property located at the southwest of corner of S. 59th Street and Vits Drive. 
 
Reason for Request:  Wisconsin Statute 62.23(5) “Matters referred to City Plan Commission” 
states that the sale of public lands shall be referred to the Plan Commission, for its 
consideration and report before final action is taken by the Council. 
 
Existing Land Use for Subject Property:  vacant land 
 
Existing Zoning for Subject Property:  I-1 Light Industrial 
 
Surrounding Property Land Uses and Zoning 
 

Direction Existing Land Use Existing Zoning 
North, East, West, South Vacant, industrial I-1 Light Industrial 

 
 
Report:  MTM is requesting a right of first refusal for approximately 17.6 acres of land at the 
southwest corner of Vits Drive and S. 59th Street.  They are also interested in a 2.29 acre lot if 
the wetlands on the lot can be addressed.  The City is in the process of determining the best 
means to address the wetland issue.   
 
A certified survey would need to be completed prior to any land sale. 
 
The request has also been referred to the Industrial Development Corporation for action at their 
September 26 meeting.  The IDC oversees all activities in the industrial parks. 
   
Recommendation:  The Community Development Department recommends that the Plan 
Commission i) approve the right of first refusal and ii) approve any subsequent land sale that 
may occur in the future. 
 






